
 
 

All Blue Cliff College students accept issuance of and review a copy of the college catalog during the 

admissions process. Page 44 and page 57 of the catalog states the following:  

 

 

Transfer Credits (T)  

Credits accepted from study at other institutions (see “Transfer Students”) are recorded as “T”. There is 

no academic value for the “T” grade and it does not affect academic standing except that it may count 

toward pursuit of program and may reposition a student on the academic standing GPA chart (see 

“Satisfactory Academic Progress”). 

 

Transferring Blue Cliff College Credit  

The granting of credit is an institutional prerogative and each institution’s policies differ. Therefore, Blue 

Cliff College cannot and does not guarantee the policies of other colleges relative to accepting our credit. 

The Director of Education or Campus Director will assist in providing course descriptions and/or other 

necessary information, which may be useful to graduates wishing to have Blue Cliff College credits 

evaluated for transfer consideration by other institutions. 

 

 


